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This re-written bill has recently come to my attention.  This is sneaky attempt at our 

Governor trying to maintain control is disgusting.  Remember, government is 

supposed to be for the people by the people, not government controlling the people.  

Oregon has demonstrated numerous times over the last several years that it is not 

interested in its people having a say in the passing of rules, regulations and laws, 

and, in this case a new role for an unelected official.  I am for sure not interested in 

an unelected official having unchecked power over Oregonians.  DO NOT PASS SB 

1529 A-engrossed.  This is not for the people of Oregon. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Wendi Matlock 

Bend, OR 

 


